During the period of 1/01/21 — 12/31/23, we did not complete all monitoring or testing for Lead & Copper and therefore cannot be sure
of the quality of our drinking water during that time. We were required to take 10 samples and only took 9. We have since taken the
required samples that shows cur water is meeting drinking water standards.

All sources of drinking water are subject to potential contamination by substances that are naturally occurring or man-made. These
substances can be microbes, inorganic or organic chemicals and radioactive substances. All drinking water, including bottied water,
may reasonably be expected to contain at least small amounts of some contaminants. The presence of contaminants does not
necessarily indicate that the water poses a health risk. More information about contaminants and potential health effects can be
obtained by calling the Environmental Protection Agency's Safe Drinking Water Hotline at 1.800.426.4791.

Some people may be more vulnerable to contaminants in drinking watei than the general population. Immuno-compromised persons
such as persons with cancer undergoing chemotherapy, parsons who have undergone organ transplants, people with HIVIAIDS or
other immune system disorders, some elderly, and infants can be particularly at risk from infections. These people should seek advice
about drinking water from their health care providers. EPA/CDC guidelines on appropriate means to lessen the risk of infection by
Cryptosporidium and other microbiological contaminants are available from the Safe Drinking Water Hotline 1.800.426.4791.

The Anchor Water Association works around the clock to provide top quality water to every tap. We ask that all our customers help us
protect our water sources, which are the heart of our community, our way of life and our children’s future.

This report will not be mailed to individual customers, however you may obtain a copy from our office.



